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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

judyortner@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Judy Ortner 
<judyortner@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, July 12, 2021 1:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Ortner 
6201 SW 50th St Miami, FL 33155-6242 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

andresrparedes@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andres Paredes 

< andresrparedes@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:22 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers; in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Andres Paredes 
5621 SW 55th St Davie, FL 33314-6609 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

krstn.gnzlz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of kristin gonzalez 

< krstn.g nzlz@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency- at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
kristin gonzalez 
9445 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165-4001 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ronmanbolling@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronnie Bolling 

< ronmanbolling@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency- at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians:..._ particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Ronnie Bolling 
411 Walnut St# 16921 Green Cove Springs, Fl 32043-3443 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gangamayee108@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ganga Mayee Wasserman 

< gangamayee108@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, July 12, 2021 1 :20 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. I find it extremely unethical. Also, 

though I have enough solar PV panels to power my house, and generators can automatically make it safe for FPL workers 

when the generator kicks on, but my panels cannot produce power from the sun when they do not receive a signal from 

FPL due to a power outage!!! 

Also, time and money is being used to chop down beautiful old trees, erect taller and uglier power poles, instead of 

putting power underground where it would never have a problem in our Florida hurricanes. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Ganga Mayee Wasserman 
11085 Mulberry St Sebastian, FL 32958-8150 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gla2001@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gayle Abramson <gla2001 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1 :18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Gayle Abramson 
433 NE 33rd St Boca Raton, FL 33431-6023 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sorak1701@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Drew Shiner <sorak1701 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:16 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Drew Shiner 
5713 Seton Dr Margate, FL 33063..:2830 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

frank.menschner@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Frank Menschner 

<frank.menschner@everyactioncustom.com> 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Frank Menschner 
918 N 13th Ter Hollywood, FL 33019-3112 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tschreurs@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of tami schreurs 

< tschreurs@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 20211:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
tami schreurs 
9150 Chrysanthemum Dr Boynton Beach, FL 33472-1235 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

thibertj3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeanette Thibert <thibertj3 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, July 12, 2021 1 :13 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Jeanette Thibert 
5883 NW Leah Dr Port St Lucie, FL 34986-4134 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mell.lafont@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bob Mellifont 

< mell.lafont@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:12 PM 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Bob Mellifont 

720 NE 4th Ave Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304-2621 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

emoore1924@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Moore <emoore1924 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:08 PM 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Moore 
725 Monday Ct Cocoa, FL 32926-4244 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kafibo7@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karen Bond <kafibo7 

@everyactioncustom.com> 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1 :08 PM 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!} that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Bond 
6699 2nd St Jupiter, FL 33458-3886 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Coleenthoulihan@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Coleen Houlihan 

< Coleenthou I ihan@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1 :07 PM 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Coleen Houlihan 
7027 Golf Pointe Cir Tamarac, FL 33321-2739 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

msh@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marcia Halpern 

< msh@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers·, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Marcia Halpern 
142 Lost Bridge Dr Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410-4471 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gravyinmex@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Frank Graves 

< gravyinmex@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1 :06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an -FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Frank Graves 
193 B OCAMPO AJIJIC JALISCO MEXICO Ajijic,Jalisco Mex, FL 45920 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Angeldejesusmartinez.95@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Angel Martinez 

<Angeldejesusmartinez.95@everyactioncustom.com> 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:04 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year'. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Angel Martinez 
6215 W 22nd Ct Hialeah, FL 33016-6941 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kcsederberg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karyn Sederberg 

< kcsederberg@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:03 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all,of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Karyn Sederberg 
4534 Frances Dr Delray Beach, FL 33445-3255 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

raineyg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gary Rainey 

< raineyg@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, July 12, 2021 1:02 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!} that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Gary Rainey 
10682 SW Westlawn Blvd Port Saint Lucie, FL 34987-2497 
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